
 

 

 

 

 

18th January 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Supporting Learning in Year One 

 
The Year 1 Phonics check this year will take place during the week commencing 
Monday 10th June 2024 and we will share the outcome with you.  
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting in the school hall on Thursday 22nd 
February at 2:30 pm. This meeting will look at the Phonics Check in more detail, 
discuss how our Read Write Inc scheme supports your child and provide you with 
useful websites and apps, which can be used at home to help your child prepare for 
this check.  
 
We will also share information and ideas about how you can support your child at 
home with their learning in writing, reading and maths during the coming months, 
ready for their transition into Year 2.  
 
Please advise us whether you intend/do not intend to join the meeting by completing 
the very short form here by Friday 9th February.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

   
Mrs White  Mrs Newark   Mrs Hayden 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FU48tNJMtUmhKRQyRYFNOvMImccgsMNCsyERo2UMn8tUOU5TMEo2ODBYQlJDWUhTNlRFOURKTlk0Qi4u

